Please Do Not Patronize
The Campus Grill

Until It Serves All Students
Regardless of Race, Creed or Color

FOR MANY YEARS, NEGRO AND FOREIGN STUDENTS FROM
VANDERBILT, PEABODY AND BCARRITT HAVE BEEN REFUSED SERVICE AT THE
CAMPUS GRILL.

WHILE THIS HAS ALWAYS BEEN A MATTER OF CONCERN TO MANY
N THE JOINT UNIVERSITY CENTER, RECENTLY AN INCREASING NUMBER OF IN-
DIVIDUAL STUDENTS AND FACULTY MEMBERS, AS WELL AS CAMPUS ORGANIZA-
TIONS, HAVE SPOKEN WITH AND WRITTEN TO THE MANAGEMENT URGING AN ERD
TO THIS PRACTICE, HOWEVER, NO CHANGE HAS TAKEN PLACE -- ONLY TWO
WEEKS AGO, AN INTER-RACIAL GROUP OF SCARRITT STUDERTS WAS REFUSED
SERVICE.

WE, STUDENTS AND FACULTY OF SCHOOLS IN THE JOINT UNIVER-
SITY CENTER, FEEL THAT THE TIME HAS COME FOR FURTHER ACTION. WE ASK
vOU TO JOIN US IN WITHHOLDING PATRONAGE FROM THE CAMPUS GRILL AS A
STRONG REPRESENTATION OF OUR CONCERN ON THIS MATTER. WE SINCERELY
REGRET THE NECESSITY OF THIS ACTION, AND HOPE THAT THE CAMPUS GRILL

WILL SERVE ALL PERSONS REGARDLESS OF RACE, CREED CR COLOR IN THE
NEAR FUTURE.

FOR A MORE DETAILED ACCOUNT OF THIS SITUATION, PLEASE
SEE THE ACCOMPANYING INFORMATION SHEETS
FURTHER INFORMATION CAN BE GOTTEN BY CONTACTING
RON K. PARKER

202-4056



